BEFORE THE WATER RESOURCES DIRECTOR OF OREGON
CLACKAMAS COUNTY

ORDER WITHDRAWING TRANSFER APPLICATION 6665

Transfer Application 6665, in the name of the Damascus Water
District, was filed January 21, 1992. On June 24, 1997,
Denny Klingbile, Manager, Damascus Water District,
requested, in writing, that Transfer Application 6665 be
withdrawn.

Transfer Application 6665, in the name of the Damascus Water
District, is WITHDRAWN and of no further force or effect.
Any unearned feé¢es will be refunded.

WITNESS the signature of the Water Resources Director,
affixed JUN 2.7 1997

“Wanga DYl

Martha O. Pagel) Director
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